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Kilmacud Crokes Choir  

FAO: Choir Director Vincent Lynch 

Mary Whitely  

19/02/2021                                      

   

Dear Kilmacud Choir Members, 

  

Huge thanks for the wonderful donation 

of €3,300 from your Winter, Fire and 

Snow song, we truly appreciate all the 

time and effort on our behalf. What a 

stunning piece of music. And very special 

thanks to the Choir Director Vincent 

Lynch & Kilmacud Crokes GAA Club for 

their incredible and ongoing support.  

  

You are helping us to ensure that hundreds of families all across Ireland can access 

vital respite support, giving them the chance to recharge their batteries and regroup 

in a calm, fun and welcoming environment. Thank you for making that happen. 

  

Caring for a child with a life-limiting condition changes a parent's life forever. It can 

be tiresome, rewarding, positive and sometimes painful. We're here for our families, 

throughout the care of their child, through bereavement and after bereavement. 

Through your generosity you are there too. 

  

You are helping us take the time to really get to know the family and fully 

understand their needs and wishes. From everyone here at LauraLynn, please pass 

on our heartfelt thanks to all who helped and supported you.  It truly means the 

world to us.  

  

Best wishes,  

 
Liz Quinn - Community Fundraising Executive 
E: equinn@lauralynn.ie   T: 01 289 3151   W: www.lauralynn.ie 
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